- WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

No. 4 Friday 15™ September

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

-Harvest confirmed for Monday 9™ October @ 9:45am in The Parish church
Holywood. Prep 1-6 will be attending/performing and all family members welcome.

-Spanish - Sadly, Mrs Burrowes will be unable to take Spanish this term, but we are
delighted fo announce that Mrs Hendron (PE), who is a trained languages teacher,
will take over from the start of October! Spanish will be for Prep 1-6 on Thursdays.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Monday 18™ Sept. - Prep 1 all stay until 2pm - Parents curriculum session 2:15-3pm

e Friday 22" Sept. - School closed at 12:20 for Open Day (children eat lunch 157
e Monday 25™ Sept.- School closed for all children - Staff training day
o Tuesday 26™ Sept. - European day of languages

o Friday 29™ Sept - Prep 6 first day of swimming lessons

e Friday 6™ Oct. - Special assembly to mark Dyslexia awareness month

SILVER ROBIN DINNER LINKS CONTACT INFO

Prep14&2
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02890 425326
Prep 3 -7 @
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